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Looking Forward to a Brighter Future

Maxime Etienne is Haitian.
He moved to the United States in
April 2000. Once he arrived, he
quickly realized that in order to
communicate with people and get
employment, he needed to learn
English as fast as possible.

Mr. Etienne heard about the
SAVES program through a friend. In
2011, he headed to William H.
Turner Technical Adult Education
Center, where he enrolled in the
plumbing vocational course. He
graduated on December 13, 2012.

Maxime Etienne is very
thankful to the SAVES program for
all the support they provided with
his books, tuition, and bus passes.
He is also very thankful to the staff
from William H. Turner Technical
Adult, including Vice Principal
Sophia Hall, the SAVES staff, and his
teacher, Mr. Peter
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Prepared with funds from the U.S. Department of
Health and Human Services through the Florida
Department of Children and Families, Office of
Refugee Services. For more Success Stories, go to
http://saves.dadeschools.net

If you know anyone else who would like to
receive future newsletters, please send your
request to patriciaromero@dadeschools.net




